
 

 

Suspension of the Sign of Peace: The Diocese, having received advice from health authorities, requests that 
the practice of the ‘sign of peace’ during the celebration of Mass be suspended with immediate effect and for 
the remainder of the winter flu season. As a precautionary measure parishioners are encouraged to use 
disinfecting hand gels. Please feel free to use the hand gels provided in the church porch.  
The Irish Catholic newspaper: There is a real need for us as Catholics to feed our faith on a daily basis. This 
is why our parish is partnering with The Irish Catholic newspaper to launch a special initiative for 10 weeks 
from November 8th, 2018. The paper will be available for just £1 per edition for this time, and we encourage 
as many people as possible to pick it up. From hearing uplifting positive news from parishes around the 
country, to getting the Catholic perspective on the latest news, there is something for everyone in the paper. 
So please do pick up a copy, take time to read it throughout the week, and invest in your faith this winter. 
Tobar Mhuire Retreat – Loss and Blessings: November is a time when we remember loved ones who 
have died. This day of prayer; reflection and symbols, will be a chance to take time aside; to reflect upon the 
memory of those who have gone before us, and to give thanks for those who have touched our lives. 
You are welcome to bring a picture or memento of the person you are remembering. Saturday 17th  
November 2018. 10.30am – 4.00pm.  Day led by: Brian McKee Cost: £30 (to include tea/coffee and  
light lunch). For information, please contact 028 44 83 0242 or visit www.tobarmhuirecrossgar.com.  

Feast of families in Knock Shrine! Come to Knock on the 17th of November for a day filled  
with faith, food & fun! The celebration will include mass, individual talks for parents, young adults  
and children, games, adoration and individual blessing for each family. Knock is important for families  
as it is the place that Our Lady brought her family to bless the people of Ireland. The celebrant of the  
mass is Fr. Shane Sullivan and the speakers on the day are Fr. Mark Byrne  
(SOLT) & Pure in Heart. Bring a packed lunch. For more info contact  
Michelle on 0852032711 or michelletherese3@gmail.com.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

  

 

   

   

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

  

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

11th November 2018 

Weekly Collection: 
£ 1,428.94 

 
Monthly Stipend: 

£1,175.00 
 

Recent Expenditure: 
Altar Breads 

£ 108.50 
 

Thank you for supporting 
our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Philomena MacMorrow  

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME   
Tommy Douglas Anniversary Mass Saturday 10th November at 7pm 
Paul McCorry Anniversary Mass Sunday 11th November at 11am 
Susan McVeigh Anniversary Mass Saturday 17th November at 7pm 
Patrick Scullion (36) 
Dessie Scullion (3)  Helen O’Neill (25) 
Mary Maguire  Joe Mulholland (25) 
John McConville  May Tallon 
Molly Murray 
 
  

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family: Daisy-May 
Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  Sick Calls: for all sick calls and emergencies this week (Monday to 

Friday) please contact Fr Colm McBride in Glenavy on 028 9445 
9560. 
There will be a second collection after Communion next week for 
the Episcopal Commissions. 

GIFT 1 Youth Mass Sunday 11th November at 11am: We welcome 
the young people from GIFT 1 to 11am Mass today. There will be a 
celebration day afterwards with bowling and lunch for those, who have 
completed the last 5 weeks of the programme. 

November dead lists are now available for collection in the Church 
porch. Please return completed lists via the collection basket or the red 
post box outside the Parochial house. The lists will be placed before the 
Altar during the month of November and any donations will be used to 
offer a number of Masses for our beloved dead during the month. 

Annual Mass for the Dead Thursday 22nd November 2018 at 7pm. 
During the Mass we will pray for loved ones who have died during the 
past year. Family members will be invited to remember each person in a 
special way. Refreshments will be available afterwards in the Community 
Centre  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Joy of Love in Marriage: A Marriage Enrichment Weekend offers 
married couples (of all age ranges) private time to rekindle the joy of 
their love. The next Weekend (residential) will be from 16th to 18th Nov 
2018 at the beautifully situated Lake Hotel, Killarney.  For information 
and to book, visit www.marriageencounter.ie  or call 086-609 5168 or 
064-664 4319. 

St Mary’s Camogie Club Prize giving: Sunday 11th November, 2pm 
in The Cranagh Hall. Presentations will be made to all Underage team 
categories. We look forward to seeing you then. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 22nd November 2018 at 7pm   Annual Mass for the Dead 

Sunday 16th December 2018 at 6pm Carol Service 

 

Monday 28th January 2019  GIFT 2 (year 9) Start 

Monday 11th March 2019  GIFT 3 (year 10) Start 

All upcoming dates are available on our website calendar. 

http://www.tobarmhuirecrossgar.com/
mailto:michelletherese3@gmail.com
http://www.marriageencounter.ie/

